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I support SB409. As a public entity supported by tax-payers, everyone has the right 

to see the education materials being used with our students. Nothing should be going 

on that would be cause for concern of shedding a light into what is being taught at 

our public schools. Viewing of these materials needs to be as barrier-free as possible 

so as not to disenfranchise anyone who may have mobility issues or other 

circumstances, such as working hours or lack of transportation, that would make it 

difficult to view materials in person.  Please vote yes on SB409. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Jane Herb 

Keizer 


